NEW INDIAN MODEL SCHOOL, DUBAI
TEL 2824313, 2824250, 2824441
www.nimsdxb.com info@nimsdxb.com

NIMS/GEN/113/2022 CIRCULAR 07/09/2022

Dear Parent,

Please be informed that tomorrow, 8" September, 2022 will be a holiday for the School on

account of Onam. For the convenience of Parents the Office will be functioning from 8.00 am to

4.00 pm on that day.
We extend our heartiest greetings to all on this occasion.
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